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Southern Ute Indian Tribe 
2022 SU 180 CEDAR POINT HOUSING ROAD 

IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 
ADDENDUM NO. 2 

March 22, 2022 
 

Please note that receipt of this Addendum #2 must be acknowledged in the Bid Form of your 
submitted bid, as well as signed below, for the bid to be responsive. The signed addendum shall 
be submitted with Contractor’s Bid. 
 
To all prospective bidders holding plans and specifications for the Southern Ute Indian Tribe SU 
180 Cedar Point Housing Road Improvement Project, the following changes have been added to 
the bid date: 
 
 
The bid date has been changed to April 1, 2022, at 4:00 PM MDT.  Bids can be delivered to 116 
Memorial Avenue, Ignacio, CO 81137 or via email to dmcdonald@southernute-nsn.gov  

 
 

 
BY ORDER OF SEH ENGINEERING           
March 22, 2022 
 
By:      
Paul O’Neil, P.E. 
Project Manager 

 
 
 

By:      
Contractor Signature 
 
Representing     


